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Dear Co-chairs and Members of the committee,  

I'm writing to express my support for full funding for the private Forest Accord. As a 

third generation Oregonian, resident of the Coast range, and frequent user of our 

forests and state lands for recreation for my family, for foraging, and for fishing, I care 

deeply about ensuring and restoring the health of our forests, fish and wildlife. I am a 

Certified Wildlife biologist as well, and I understand the importance of this Accord to 

safeguarding our fish and wildlife populations for future generations. As a mother who 

often takes my kids fishing, I see this Accord as imperative to ensuring their future 

access to their natural heritage. Fully funding this Accord will show the federal 

government that Oregonians care about this deeply, and that it should be approved. 

This Accord has gone through so many years of collaborations and compromise 

between all parties, and we must fully fund it to see it through its approval. Thank you 

for your consideration and for protecting Oregonian's resources for future 

generations. Sincerely, Shalynn Pack 


